
 
 

 
August 4, 2022 
 
Jeromy Hicks 
 
9611 SE 36th Street 
Mercer Island, WA 98040 
Jeromy.Hicks@mercerisland.gov 
 
RE: Intake Screening #2206-060 
6121 84th Ave SE, Mercer Island, WA 98040 
 
Dear Jeromy Hicks, 
 
We are writing in response to your correction notice dated June 27, 2022.  See below for the response to 
your items: 
 
 

Item #1:  

Please indicate the intention of installing a "NFPA 13D FIRE SPRINKLER SYSTEM" on the plans.   
 
Item #1 Response: 
List of deferred submittals was added to the sheet A-0.0 to include Fire protection system NFPA 13D 
FIRE SPRINKLER SYSTEM. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Elina Samarkina 
2S Design  


